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Counterterrorism Law and Practice in the East African Community Christopher E. Bailey 2019-02-14 This book offers a
comparative analysis of counter-terrorism law and practice in the East African Community, including compliance with
international human rights and humanitarian law. Bailey offers legal reform recommendations to achieve better compliance
with international legal obligations.
Jihadist Terror Anthony Richards 2019-08-22 The past 18 months have seen a radical increase in incidents of jihadist
terrorism within the United Kingdom – from the Manchester Arena attack, to the Houses of Parliament, to London Bridge.
As a result, there are renewed calls for a high-level national conversation about the causes of, and the responses to,
this particular terrorist problem. This book identifies policy and research gaps from an evidence-based perspective – it
analyses what we know, what we don't know and what we need to know in relation to understanding and countering the
jihadist terrorist threat. It provides readers with a synthesis of the knowledge and evidence that exists on each of the
key topic areas, representing a distinctive and valuable resource for policymakers, academics and students. The
contributors to the volume are leading international and national experts, from both the scholarly and policy-making
communities, who are ideally placed to comment on the question of jihadist terrorism and the future of the threat in the
UK.
New Directions for Law in Australia Ron Levy 2017-09-22 For reasons of effectiveness, efficiency and equity, Australian
law reform should be planned carefully. Academics can and should take the lead in this process. This book collects over
50 discrete law reform recommendations, encapsulated in short, digestible essays written by leading Australian scholars.
It emerges from a major conference held at The Australian National University in 2016, which featured intensive
discussion among participants from government, practice and the academy. The book is intended to serve as a national
focal point for Australian legal innovation. It is divided into six main parts: commercial and corporate law, criminal
law and evidence, environmental law, private law, public law, and legal practice and legal education. In addition,
Indigenous perspectives on law reform are embedded throughout each part. This collective work—the first of its kind—will
be of value to policy makers, media, law reform agencies, academics, practitioners and the judiciary. It provides a
bird’s eye view of the current state and the future of law reform in Australia.
Research on the Rule of Law of China's Cybersecurity Daoli Huang 2022 This book provides a comprehensive and systematic
review of China's rule of law on cybersecurity over the past 40 years, from which readers can have a comprehensive view
of the development of China's cybersecurity legislation, supervision, and justice in the long course of 40 years. In
particular, this book combines the development node of China's reform and opening up with the construction of the rule
of law for cybersecurity, greatly expanding the vision of tracing the origin and pursuing the source, and also making
the study of the rule of law for China's cybersecurity closer to the development facts of the technological approach.-National Security Law Fifth Edition and Counterterrorism Law Second Edition Stephen Dycus 2014
Politics of Violence and Fear in MENA Helena Reimer-Burgrova 2021-09-27 ‘Politics of Violence and Fear in MENA: The
Case of Egypt’ explores the state-orchestrated violence in Egypt, Syria, and Turkey justified by vaguely defined
terrorist threats. It analyses the “wars on terror” as cases of lengthy securitisation processes that reinforced and
legitimised autocratic practices of oppression in each country. Paying particular attention to Egypt’s “war on terror”
that began 1981, the book looks into how and with what implications such securitisation processes are upheld throughout
lengthy periods of time. Reworking the traditional securitisation theory, this book offers a novel securitisation model
(the TER-model) that addresses the questions of securitisation durability and is applicable in non-liberal empirical
contexts. The monograph is ideal for graduate students, researchers and policy makers in the fields of political
science, International Relations, and Middle Eastern Studies.
Counter-terrorism, Constitutionalism and Miscarriages of Justice Genevieve Lennon 2018-11-01 The purpose of this book
is to honour the influential and wide-ranging work of Professor Clive Walker. It explores Professor Walker's influence
from three perspectives. Firstly, it provides a historical reflection upon the development of the law and policy in
relation to counter-terrorism and miscarriages of justice since the 1970s. This historical perspective, which is often
overlooked, is particularly timely 17 years after 9/11 as trends become clearer and historical perspective even more
valuable. So too with miscarriages of justice: while there was considerable public and political scrutiny following highprofile miscarriages such as the Birmingham Six, Guildford Four, and others, in the early 1990s, today there is much
less scrutiny, despite significant concern relating to issues such as legal aid and access to justice increasing the
potential (if not likelihood) for miscarriages to occur. By including a critical historical perspective, this book
enables us to learn lessons from the past and to minimise contemporary risks of miscarriages of justice. Secondly, this
book provides a critical analysis of the law and policy as it stands today, and its future trajectory. Applying Walker's
theoretical and analytical contributions to the field, the authors focus on pressing contemporary concerns, identifying
lacunae where relevant, as well as the possible, probable and preferable future trends. Finally, the book celebrates and
recognises the significant contributions by Walker, with each chapter built around one or more of Walker's key works.
Pollution Gloria Davies 2016-09-19 Environmental pollution poses serious challenges for China, including to its economy
as well as public health. The China Story Yearbook 2015: Pollution looks at how China’s Communist Party-state addresses
these problems and how Chinese citizens have coped with and expressed their concerns about living with chronic,
worsening pollution. This Yearbook also explores the broader ramifications of pollution in the People’s Republic for
culture, society law and social activism, as well as the Internet, language, thought, and approaches to history. It
looks at how it affects economic and political developments, urban change, and China’s regional and global posture. The

Chinese Communist Party, led by ‘Chairman of Everything’ Xi Jinping, meanwhile, has subjected mainland society to
increasingly repressive control in its new determination to rid the country of Western ‘spiritual pollutants’ while
achieving cultural purification through ‘propaganda and ideological work’. To adulterate, contaminate, spoil or
violate—these are among the metaphorical and literal connotations of pollution expressed in this Yearbook via the
character ran ?, which forms part of the word for pollution in Chinese, wuran ??. As the world increasingly relies on
economic ties with China, the complexities of China’s one-party system and the Chinese government’s attitudes towards
‘pollution’ are of increasing global significance.
The Right to Liberty and Security versus Counter-Terrorism under International Law Shimels Sisay Belete 2018-11-05
Particularly in the aftermath of the 9/11 terrorist attack, the threat of terrorism, however, defined, has been invoked
as a common ‘justification’ in the pursuit of remodelling policies, laws, and institutions, both at the international
and in the domestic politico-legal showground. The broader central theme that this book explores is the normative vibe
under which the present-day counterterrorism discourse is construed and sculpted in the legislative and institutional
structures of an authoritarian state where the political power and government institutions are functioning under a
single-party-monopolised system. Presenting the Ethiopian legislative and institutional frameworks as a case study, the
book critically reflects on the extent that the international legal and/or institutional counterterrorism response is
sensitised in a manner lessening the risk of conflating authoritarian regime’s unbearable reactions to citizens’
legitimate demands and resistances against its repression vis-àvis that of its response to the common threat of
international terrorism. In particular, the book ponders whether or not the range of the substantive and procedural
aspects of the Ethiopian antiterrorism legislative and institutional frameworks are wrought to fit into the main
objectives and standards that emanate from the pertinent international laws relating to terrorism and the international
human rights law as well as the domestic constitutional law maxims.
Handbook on Human Rights in China Sarah Biddulph 2019 This Handbook gives a wide-ranging account of the theory and
practice of human rights in China, viewed against international standards, and China’s international engagements around
human rights. The Handbook is organised into the following sections: contested meanings; international dimensions;
economic and social rights; civil and political rights; rights in/action and access to justice; political dimensions of
human rights in Greater China; and new frontiers.
Domestic Counter-Terrorism in a Global World Daniel Alati 2017-07-14 Although both Canada and the United Kingdom had
experienced terrorism prior to the attacks of 9/11 and already had in place extensive provisions to deal with terrorism,
the events of that day led to the enactment of new and expansive counter-terrorism legislation being enacted in both
jurisdictions. This book explores these changes to counter-terrorism laws and policies in the United Kingdom and Canada
in order to demonstrate that despite the force of international legal instruments, including the heavily scrutinized UN
Security Council Resolution 1373, the evolution of counter-terrorism policies in different jurisdictions is best
analysed and understood as a product of local institutional structures and cultures. The book compares legal and
political structures and cultures within Canada and the United Kingdom. It analyses variations in the evolution of
post-9/11 counter-terrorism measures in the two jurisdictions and explores the domestic reasons for them. While focus is
primarily geared towards security certificates and bail with recognizance/investigative hearings in Canada, and
detention without trial, control orders and TPIMs in the United Kingdom , the use of secret evidence in the wider
national security context (terrorist listing, civil litigation, criminal prosecutions, etc.) is also discussed. The book
reveals how domestic structures and cultures, including the legal system, the relative stability of government, local
human rights culture and geopolitical relationships all influence how counter-terrorism measures evolve. In this sense,
the book utilizes a methodology that is both comparative and interdisciplinary by engaging in legal, political,
historical and cultural analyses. This book will be particularly useful for target audiences in the fields of
comparative law and criminal justice, counter-terrorism law, human rights law and international relations and politics.
Law and the Party in Xi Jinping's China Rogier J. E. H. Creemers 2020-10-31 In the Xi Jinping era, it has become clear
that the rule of law, as understood in the West, will not appear in China soon. But was this ever a likely option? This
book argues China's legal system needs to be studied from an internal perspective, to take into account the
characteristic architecture of China's Party-state. To do so, it addresses two key elements: ideology and organisation.
Part One of the book discusses ideology and the law, exploring how the Chinese Communist Party conceives of the nature
of law and its position within its broader range of policy tools. Part Two, on organisation and the law, reviews how
these ideological principles manifest themselves in the application of law, as well as the reform of the Party-state. As
such, it highlights how the Party's plans and approaches run counter to mainstream theoretical expectations, and
advocates a greater attention to the inherent logic of the system itself.
Global Intelligence Oversight Zachary K. Goldman 2016-04-26 In a world that is increasingly unstable, intelligence
services like the American CIA and the United Kingdom's MI6 exist to deliver security. Whether the challenge involves
terrorism, cyber-security, or the renewed specter of great power conflict, intelligence agencies mitigate threats and
provide decisional advantage to national leaders. But empowered intelligence services require adequate supervision and
oversight, which must be about more than the narrow (if still precarious) task of ensuring the legality of covert
operations and surveillance activities. Global Intelligence Oversight is a comparative investigation of how democratic
countries can govern their intelligence services so that they are effective, but operate within frameworks that are
acceptable to their people in an interconnected world. The book demonstrates how the institutions that oversee
intelligence agencies participate in the protection of national security while safeguarding civil liberties, balancing
among competing national interests, and building public trust in inherently secret activities. It does so by analyzing
the role of courts and independent oversight bodies as they operate in countries with robust constitutional frameworks
and powerful intelligence services. The book also illuminates a new transnational oversight dynamic that is shaping and
constraining security services in new ways. It describes how global technology companies and litigation in transnational
forums constitute a new form of oversight whose contours are still undefined. As rapid changes in technology bring the
world closer together, these forces will complement their more traditional counterparts in ensuring that intelligence
activities remain effective, legitimate, and sustainable.
Belt And Road Initiative, The: Implications For The International Order Moritz Rudolf 2021-09-14 This book showcases
how the People's Republic of China (PRC) has been utilizing the Belt and Road Initiative (BRI) to reshape the global
order. Dissecting China's increasingly assertive international behaviour, the book demonstrates how the PRC projects its
self-perception onto the international order. The book outlines five aspects of China's international role projection,
which the PRC applies selectively, depending on its target audience: (1) The bearer of traditional Chinese culture; (2)
The humiliated nation; (3) The socialist state with Chinese characteristics; (4) The developing state and promoter of
international development; (5) The authoritarian globalization optimist.Drawing on an in-depth analysis of hundreds of
primary BRI documents, the book offers a comprehensive overview of China's most crucial foreign policy agenda item. It
demonstrates how, through the BRI, the PRC has introduced mechanisms to the international level, which reflect its
domestic policy-making mode. In addition, the PRC has institutionalized the initiative by establishing China-centered
BRI networks across a wide range of policy areas. Within those emerging China-centered BRI networks, the PRC

systematically increases its international discursive power, for example, by inserting Chinese vocabulary into UN
resolutions or by promoting Beijing's approaches vis-à-vis 'the rule of law' across a range of developing states. This
book also further discusses the implications of the BRI for the international legal order.
Security and Human Rights Benjamin J Goold 2019-09-05 This is the second edition of the acclaimed Security and Human
Rights, first published in 2007. Reconciling issues of security with a respect for fundamental human rights has become
one of the key challenges facing governments throughout the world. The first edition broke the disciplinary confines in
which security was often analysed before and after the events of 11 September 2001. The second edition continues in this
tradition, presenting a collection of essays from leading academics and practitioners in the fields of criminal justice,
public law, privacy law, international law, and critical social theory. The collection offers genuinely
multidisciplinary perspectives on the relationship between security and human rights. In addition to exploring how the
demands of security might be reconciled with the protection of established rights, Security and Human Rights provides
fresh insight into the broader legal and political challenges that lie ahead as states attempt to control crime, prevent
terrorism, and protect their citizens. The volume features a set of new essays that engage with the most pressing
questions facing security and human rights in the twenty-first century and is essential reading for all those working in
the area.
Terrorism and Counter-Terrorism in China Michael Clarke 2018-10-01 China's problem with terrorism has historically been
considered an outgrowth of Beijing's efforts to integrate the Xinjiang Uyghur Autonomous Region into the People's
Republic of China. Since the end of the Cold War, however, this internal dynamic has converged with an evolving external
environment, stimulating the development of linkages between Uyghur separatism and terrorism and broader terrorist
movements in Central Asia, South Asia and the Middle East. This book brings together some of the leading experts on
Chinese terrorism, offering the first systematic, scholarly assessment of the country's approaches to this threat. Four
areas of investigation are looked at: the scope and nature of terrorism in China and its connection with developments in
other regions; the development of legislative measures to combat terrorism; the institutional evolution of China's
counter-terrorism bureaucracy; and Beijing's counter-terrorism cooperation with international partners.
The Legal Authority of ASEAN as a Security Institution Hitoshi Nasu 2019-04-25 Provides a fresh perspective on ASEAN's
role for regional security in Southeast Asia.
The Legal Protection of Rights in Australia Matthew Groves 2019-11-14 How do you protect rights without a Bill of
Rights? Australia does not have a national bill or charter of rights and looks further away than ever from adopting one.
But it does have a range of individual elements sourced from common law, statute and the Constitution which, though
unsystematic, do provide Australians with some meaningful rights protection. This book outlines and explains the unique
human rights journey of Australia. It moves beyond the criticisms long made of the Australian position – that its
'formalism', 'legalism' and 'exceptionalism' compromise its capacity for rights protection – to consider how the many
elements of its novel legal structure operate. This book analyses the interlocking legal framework for the protection of
rights in Australia. A key theme of the book is that the many different elements of a fragmented scheme can add up to
something significant, albeit with significant gaps and flaws like any other legal rights protection framework. It shows
how the jumbled influences of a common law heritage, a written constitution, differing paths taken by jurisdictions
within a single federal state, statutory and common law innovations and a strong dose of comparative legal influences
have led to the unique patchwork of rights protection in Australia. It will provide valuable reading for all those
researching in human rights, constitutional and comparative law.
Non-Western responses to terrorism Michael J. Boyle 2019-01-11 This edited collection surveys how non-Western states
have responded to the threats of domestic and international terrorism in ways consistent with and reflective of their
broad historical, political, cultural and religious traditions. It presents a series of eighteen case studies of
counterterrorism theory and practice in the non-Western world, including countries such as China, Japan, India,
Pakistan, Egypt and Brazil. These case studies, written by country experts and drawing on original language sources,
demonstrate the diversity of counter-terrorism theory and practice and illustrate how the world ‘sees’ and responds to
terrorism is different from the way that the United States, the United Kingdom and many European governments do. This
volume – the first ever comprehensive account of counter-terrorism in the non-Western world – will be of interest to
students, scholars, students and policymakers responsible for developing counter-terrorism policy.
Ensuring Respect for International Humanitarian Law Eve Massingham 2020-07-20 This book explores the nature and scope
of the provision requiring States to ‘ensure respect’ for international humanitarian law (IHL) contained within Common
Article 1 of the 1949 Geneva Conventions. It examines the interpretation and application of this provision in a range of
contexts, both thematic and country-specific. Accepting the clearly articulated notion of ‘respect’ for IHL, it builds
on the existing literature studying the meaning of ‘ensure respect’ and outlines an understanding of the concept in
situations such as enacting implementing legislation, diplomatic interactions, regulating private actors, targeting,
detaining persons under IHL in non-international armed conflict, protecting civilians (including internally displaced
populations) and prosecuting war crimes. It also considers topical issues such as counter-terrorism and foreign
fighting. The book will be a valuable resource for practitioners, academics and researchers. It provides much needed
practical reflection for States as to what ensuring respect entails, so that governments are able to address these
obligations.
The Oxford Handbook of Administrative Justice Marc Hertogh 2022 "The core animating feature of administrative justice
scholarship is the desire to understand how justice is achieved through the delivery of public services and the actions,
inactions, and decision-making of administrative bodies. The study of administrative justice also encompasses the
redress systems by which people can challenge administrative bodies to seek the correction of injustices. For a long
time now, scholars have been interested in administrative justice, but without necessarily framing their work as such.
Rather than existing under the rubric of administrative justice, much of the research undertaken has existed within subcategories of disciplines, such as law, sociology, public policy, politics, and public administration. Consequently,
although aspects of the topic have attracted rich contributions across such disciplines, administrative justice has
rarely been studied or taught in a manner that integrates these areas of research more systematically. This Handbook
signals a major change of approach. Drawing together a group of world-leading scholars of administrative justice from a
range of disciplines, The Oxford Handbook of Administrative Justice shows how administrative justice is a vibrant,
complex, and contested field that is best understood as an area of inquiry in its own right, rather than through
traditional disciplinary silos"-Colonialism, Neo-Colonialism, and Anti-Terrorism Law in the Arab World Fatemah Alzubairi 2019-01-10 Providing a legal
history of counter-terrorism in colonial and neo-colonial eras, this book examines the relationship between Western
influence and counter-terrorism law.
Manitoba Law Journal: Criminal Law Edition (Robson Crim) 2018 Volume 41(4) Richard Jochelson, et al. 2019-10-28 Robson
Crim is housed in Robson Hall, one of Canada's oldest law schools. Robson Crim has transformed into a Canada wide
research hub in criminal law, with blog contributions from coast to coast, and from outside of this nation's borders.
With over 30 academic peer collaborators at Canada's top law schools, Robson Crim is bringing leading criminal law

research and writing to the reader. We also annually publish a special edition criminal law volume of the Manitoba Law
Journal, providing a chance for authors to enter the peer reviewed fray. The Journal has ranked in the top 0.1 percent
on Academia.edu and is widely used. This issue has articles from a variety of contributing authors including: Anna
Tourtchaninova, Brendan Roziere, Rebecca Bromwich, Jonathan Avey, Leah West, Keara Lundrigan, Haley Hrymak, Sasha
Baglay, Myles Anevich, Heather Donkers, Patrick McGuinty, Carolyn Mouland, Lisa A. Silver, and Leon Laidlaw.
The Politics of International Criminal Law Holly Cullen 2020-12-15 The Politics of International Criminal Law is an
interdisciplinary collection of original research that examines the often noted but understudied political dimensions of
International Criminal Law, and the challenges this nascent legal regime faces to its legitimacy in world affairs.
China's Quest for Foreign Technology William C. Hannas 2020-09-22 This book analyzes China’s foreign technology
acquisition activity and how this has helped its rapid rise to superpower status. Since 1949, China has operated a vast
and unique system of foreign technology spotting and transfer aimed at accelerating civilian and military development,
reducing the cost of basic research, and shoring up its power domestically and abroad—without running the political
risks borne by liberal societies as a basis for their creative developments. While discounted in some circles as
derivative and consigned to perpetual catch-up mode, China’s "hybrid" system of legal, illegal, and extralegal import of
foreign technology, combined with its indigenous efforts, is, the authors believe, enormously effective and must be
taken seriously. Accordingly, in this volume, 17 international specialists combine their scholarship to portray the
system’s structure and functioning in heretofore unseen detail, using primary Chinese sources to demonstrate the
perniciousness of the problem in a manner not likely to be controverted. The book concludes with a series of
recommendations culled from the authors’ interactions with experts worldwide. This book will be of much interest to
students of Chinese politics, US foreign policy, intelligence studies, science and technology studies, and International
Relations in general.
Secrecy, Law and Society Greg Martin 2016-12 Commentators have shown how a culture of security ushered in after the
terrorist attacks of 11 September 2001 has involved exceptional legal measures and increased recourse to secrecy on the
basis of protecting public safety and safeguarding national security. In this context, scholars have largely been
preoccupied with the ways that increased security impinges upon civil liberties. While secrecy is justified on public
interest grounds, there remains a tension between the need for secrecy and calls for openness, transparency and
disclosure. In law, secrecy has implications for the separation of powers, due process, and the rule of law, raising
fundamental concerns about open justice, procedural fairness and human rights. Beyond the counterterrorism and legal
context, scholarly interest in secrecy has been concerned with the credibility of public and private institutions, as
well as the legacies of secrecy across a range of institutional and cultural settings. By exploring the intersections
between secrecy, law and society, this volume is a timely and critical intervention in secrecy debates traversing
various fields of legal and social inquiry. It will be a useful resource for academic researchers, university teachers
and students, as well as law practitioners and policymakers interested in the legal and socio-legal dimensions of
secrecy. "
Special Advocates in the Adversarial System John Jackson 2019-08-07 The last twenty years have seen an unprecedented
rise in the use of secret courts or ‘closed material proceedings’ largely brought about in response to the need to
protect intelligence sources in the fight against terrorism. This has called into question the commitment of legal
systems to long-cherished principles of adversarial justice and due process. Foremost among the measures designed to
minimise the prejudice caused to parties who have been excluded from such proceedings has been the use of ‘special
advocates’ who are given access to sensitive national security material and can make representations to the court on
behalf of excluded parties. Special advocates are now deployed across a range of administrative, civil and criminal
proceedings in many common law jurisdictions including the UK, Canada, New Zealand, Hong Kong and Australia. This book
analyses the professional services special advocates offer across a range of different types of closed proceedings.
Drawing on extensive interviews with special advocates and with lawyers and judges who have worked with them, the book
examines the manner in which special advocates are appointed and supported, how their position differs from that of
ordinary counsel within the adversarial system, and the challenges they face in the work that they do. Comparisons are
made between different special advocate systems and with other models of security-cleared counsel, including that used
in the United States, to consider what changes might be made to strengthen their adversarial role in closed proceedings.
In making an assessment of the future of special advocacy, the book argues that there is a need to reconceptualise the
unique role that special advocates play in the administration of justice.
An investigation of the struggle against terrorism in the post HRA 1998 era, the basis of concerns, and legal remedies
Suchana Chowdhury Suchi 2020-08-20 Doctoral Thesis / Dissertation from the year 2015 in the subject Law - Public Law /
Constitutional Law / Basic Rights, University of London, course: LLB (Hons), language: English, abstract: The
fundamental purpose of this study is to investigate whether foreign terrorists are taking advantage of HRA to obtain and
retain their shelters in the UK; moreover, this paper will also scrutinise whether the legal remedies, that is, the
grounds for derogation under the Act are sufficient to provide a viable way out to this perceived crisis or not. The
findings of this paper reveal that a considerable number of terrorists have used the law to obtain and retain their
shelters; in addition, the clauses of derogation were not sufficient to allow the state to solve the problem in order to
conserve public security. In fact, the courts delivered some very authoritative judgements, firmly establishing the
concept that deportations are not possible in defiance of the Articles of the Convention, and this in turn has
encouraged more foreign offenders to seek asylum in the UK. The rising number of terrorists may cause a long-term impact
on the society, and there are apprehensions that preserving the rights of the foreign terrorists would jeopardize the
rights of innocent citizens. Since the September 11 attacks, the UK governments always prioritised the struggle to push
back terrorism by every possible manoeuvre. One foremost step to restrict terrorist activities was to ensure the outflow
of terrorists living in the UK, and to resist the terrorists seeking refuge in the UK from obtaining shelter.
Conversely, HRA 1998 incorporated the ECHR with the key aspiration of safeguarding the rights of every single human
being within the UK‘s territory; however, in the subsequent period, the Home Secretary remained persistent in alleging
that significant numbers of terrorists are circumventing deportations on human rights grounds, making the struggle
against terrorism more difficult in post HRA platform.
Religious Violence Today: Faith and Conflict in the Modern World [2 volumes] Michael Jerryson 2020-07-31 Through
sections containing overview essays and reference entries related to particular religions, this resource explores the
rise of religious violence, hate crime, and persecution around the world. Religious violence and persecution have been
growing steadily both within the United States and around the world. Drawing on the expertise of a wide range of
scholars, this current and comprehensive reference helps readers understand the persecution of members of particular
faiths as well as violence committed by members of those faiths. In doing so it promotes a greater understanding of the
role of religion in global politics, domestic and international terrorism, and religious bigotry. The book contains
sections on particular religious traditions from around the world. Each section begins with an overview essay surveying
violence related to that particular religion, whether committed by or against members of that faith. Reference entries
in each section then provide objective, fundamental information about particular topics related to violence and the

religion discussed. The entries provide cross-references and suggestions for further reading, and the work closes with a
bibliography of resources for further study. Sections are devoted to particular religions from around the world.
Overview essays in each section survey religious violence associated with that particular faith. Reference entries in
each section provide current fundamental information about specific topics related to religious violence within a faith
tradition. Excerpts from primary source documents give readers first-hand accounts of religious violence for critical
analysis. Cross-references and suggestions for further reading direct users to related topics and additional resources.
Micro-institutional Foundations of Capitalism Roselyn Hsueh 2022-06-30 What is the relationship between internal
development and integration into the global economy in developing countries? How and why do state–market relations
differ? And do these differences matter in the post-cold war era of global conflict and cooperation? Drawing on research
in China, India, and Russia and examining sectors from textiles to telecommunications, Micro-institutional Foundations
of Capitalism introduces a new theory of sectoral pathways to globalization and development. Adopting a historical
approach, the book's Strategic Value Framework shows how state elites perceive the strategic value of sectors in
response to internal and external pressures. Sectoral structures and organization of institutions further determine the
role of the state in market coordination and property rights arrangements. The resultant dominant patterns of market
governance vary by country and sector within country. These national configurations of sectoral models are the microinstitutional foundations of capitalism, which mediate globalization and development.
Anti-Terrorism Law and Foreign Terrorist Fighters Jessie Blackbourn 2018-01-19 Jessie Blackbourn is a research fellow
at the Centre for Socio-Legal Studies at the University of Oxford, UK. Deniz Kayis is currently the Associate for Chief
Justice Allsop AO of the Federal Court of Australia. Nicola McGarrity is a senior lecturer and the Director of the
Terrorism Law Reform Project at the University of New South Wales, Australia.
CyberBRICS Luca Belli 2021-01-04 This book stems from the CyberBRICS project, which is the first major attempt to
produce a comparative analysis of Internet regulations in the BRICS countries – namely, Brazil, Russia, India, China,
and South Africa. The project has three main objectives: 1) to map existing regulations; 2) to identify best practices;
and 3) to develop policy recommendations in the various areas that compose cybersecurity governance, with a particular
focus on the strategies adopted by the BRICS countries to date. Each study covers five essential dimensions of
cybersecurity: data protection, consumer protection, cybercrime, the preservation of public order, and cyberdefense. The
BRICS countries were selected not only for their size and growing economic and geopolitical relevance but also because,
over the next decade, projected Internet growth is expected to occur predominantly in these countries. Consequently, the
technology, policy and governance arrangements defined by the BRICS countries are likely to impact not only the 3.2
billion people living in them, but also the individuals and businesses that choose to utilize increasingly popular
applications and services developed in BRICS countries according to BRICS standards. Researchers, regulators, start-up
innovators and other Internet stakeholders will find this book a valuable guide to the inner workings of key cyber
policies in this rapidly growing region.
Routledge Handbook of Terrorism and Counterterrorism Andrew Silke 2018-09-03 This new Handbook provides a
comprehensive, state-of-the-art overview of current knowledge and debates on terrorism and counterterrorism, as well as
providing a benchmark for future research. The attacks of 9/11 and the ‘global war on terror’ and its various legacies
have dominated international politics in the opening decades of the 21st century. In response to the dramatic rise of
terrorism, within the public eye and the academic world, the need for an accessible and comprehensive overview of these
controversial issues remains profound. The Routledge Handbook of Terrorism and Counterterrorism seeks to fulfil this
need. The volume is divided into two key parts: Part I: Terrorism: This section provides an overview of terrorism,
covering the history of terrorism, its causes and characteristics, major tactics and strategies, major trends and
critical contemporary issues such as radicalisation and cyber-terrorism. It concludes with a series of detailed case
studies, including the IRA, Hamas and Islamic State. Part II: Counterterrorism: This part draws on the main themes and
critical issues surrounding counterterrorism. It covers the major strategies and policies, key events and trends and the
impact and effectiveness of different approaches. This section also concludes with a series of case studies focused on
major counterterrorism campaigns. This book will be of great interest to all students of terrorism and counterterrorism,
political violence, counter-insurgency, criminology, war and conflict studies, security studies and IR more generally.
Routledge Handbook of Deradicalisation and Disengagement Stig Jarle Hansen 2020-03-24 The Routledge Handbook of
Deradicalisation and Disengagement offers an overview of the historical settings, theoretical debates, national
approaches and practical strategies to deradicalisation and disengagement. Radicalisation and violent extremism are
major global challenges, and as new and violent extremist groups and environments emerge, there is an increasing need
for knowledge about how individuals physically exit these movements and how to change their mindset. Historically, much
of the focus on these topics has been highly securitised and militarised; by contrast, this volume explores the need for
more community-based and ‘soft’ approaches. The handbook includes discussions from both right-wing/left-wing political
and religiously inspired deradicalisation processes. The handbook is organised into three parts: 1 definitions,
backgrounds and theories; 2 actors; 3 regional case studies. This handbook will be of much interest to students,
researchers, scholars and professionals of deradicalisation, counterterrorism, political violence, political extremism,
security studies and international relations in general.
Routledge Companion to Global Cyber-Security Strategy Scott N. Romaniuk 2021-01-28 This companion provides the most
comprehensive and up-to-date comparative overview of the cyber-security strategies and doctrines of the major states and
actors in Europe, North America, South America, Africa, and Asia. The volume offers an introduction to each nation’s
cyber-security strategy and policy, along with a list of resources in English that may be consulted for those wishing to
go into greater depth. Each chapter is written by a leading academic or policy specialist, and contains the following
sections: overview of national cyber-security strategy; concepts and definitions; exploration of cyber-security issues
as they relate to international law and governance; critical examinations of cyber partners at home and abroad;
legislative developments and processes; dimensions of cybercrime and cyberterrorism; implications of cyber-security
policies and strategies. This book will be of much interest to students and practitioners in the fields of cybersecurity, national security, strategic studies, foreign policy, and international relations.
The National Security Law of Hong Kong Hualing Fu 2022-07-12 The Law of the People’s Republic of China on Safeguarding
National Security in the Hong Kong SAR (the ‘NSL’) promises to be the most important legal development in Hong Kong
since the advent of the Basic Law. Many wondered in the aftermath of the NSL how the foundations of Hong Kong’s system
might be changed and in what way the freedoms valued by Hong Kong may be affected. Supporters view the law as essential
for the preservation of public order and the national security of China and to support the fundamental well-being of
“One Country, Two Systems”, an arrangement that has been in place since the return of Hong Kong to China. Critics fear
an adverse impact on the spirit of “One Country, Two Systems”. From a discussion initiated by the University of Hong
Kong’s Faculty of Law, this collection of essays brings together leading experts on Hong Kong and Chinese law to offer
an exploratory study of the NSL and its impact on the legal system and the principle of the rule of law in Hong Kong.
The book examines the ramifications of the law in relation to constitutional matters, protecting national security and
sustaining “One Country, Two Systems”, policing, judicial independence, and extraterritoriality, as well as its wider

implications in areas such as academic freedom and the business environment. It explores the interaction between Hong
Kong and Chinese law occasioned by the NSL. Finally, the book offers a comparative perspective of the experience of
other jurisdictions that have engaged with similar security legislation. “This collection addresses an important and
timely issue, and provides an invaluable resource for all lawyers interested in Hong Kong as they grapple with the
momentous changes in its legal landscape. The collection will surely serve as a reference point for further discussion
and debate.” —Victor V. Ramraj, University of Victoria, Canada “This book covers the most important aspects of national
security issues, including freedom and security that we have always been concerned about. This timely publication not
only offers the latest research results for the academic community, but also provides important reference materials for
the Hong Kong society to understand the important topics of national security.” —Zhu Guobin, City University of Hong
Kong
NATIONAL SECURITY LAW AND COUNTERTERRORISM LAW 2022-2023 SUPPLEMENT Stephen Dycus 2022-08-08 NATIONAL SECURITY LAW AND
COUNTERTERRORISM LAW 2022-2023 SUPPLEMENT
U.S. Army Campaigns of the Civil War: The Civil War in the West, 1863 Andrew N. Morris The Civil War in the West, 1863,
by Andrew N. Morris, is the latest addition to the Center of Military History's U.S. Army Campaigns of the Civil War
series. In 1863, Union and Confederate forces fought for control of Chattanooga, a key rail center. The Confederates
were victorious at nearby Chickamauga in September. However, renewed fighting in Chattanooga that November provided
Union troops a victory, control of the city, and drove the Confederates south into Georgia. The Union success left its
armies poised to invade the Deep South the following year.
National Security Law, Sixth Edition and Counterterrorism Law, Third Edition Stephen Dycus 2021-08-13 National Security
Law, Sixth Edition and Counterterrorism Law, Third Edition: 2021-2022 Supplement
Committees of Influence Sarah Moulds 2020-06-15 This book includes original and ground breaking research into
parliamentary law making and legislative responses to counter-terrorism in Australia. This book introduces new, holistic
and evidenced-based methods of evaluating how parliaments deliberate on complex policy issues, and how they weigh up
competing rights and interests. Although this book is focused on the Australian experience, it has relevance across all
parliamentary democracies grappling with the challenges posed by ensuring robust rights protection whilst responding to
the threat of terrorism. This book will be of relevance and interest to law makers, government administrators and public
servants, law enforcement and intelligence agencies, political and legal scholars, law students and members of the legal
profession. This book is designed to provide a unique, evidence-based perspective on Australia's parliamentary model of
rights protection and on the experience of counter-terrorism law making in Australia since 2011. By focusing on the role
and impact of the federal parliamentary committee system, this book offers a fresh perspective on the contemporary legal
and political debate on the best legal mechanism for rights protection in Australia. By using counter-terrorism laws as
a detailed case study, this book also contributes in a timely, authoritative way to the debate on balancing individual
liberties with national security. Using a contemporary case study of Australia's counter-terrorism, this book employs a
unique, three tiered methodology to explore the impact of the system of parliamentary committees system on federal laws.
The findings in this book give rise to practical recommendations for reform and provide a fresh new perspectives on
Australia's parliamentary model of rights protection. This book has broad implications for rights scholars and rights
advocates contemplating new models of rights protection in Australia. This book offers important practical insights to
other jurisdictions grappling with the challenges posed by ensuring robust rights protection whilst responding to the
threat of terrorism.
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